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SUBJECT: 1994 ASTM AWARD OF MERIT

On behalf of the ASTM Board of Directors and the Award of
Merit Selection Committee, it is my pleasure to advise you of
your selection as a 1994 recipient of the Award of Merit.

You will undoubtedly be interested to know that your
nomination for this honor was made by Committee E21 on Space
Simulation and Applications of Space Technology.

Your outstanding contributions to the advancement of voluntary
standardization are a fine example of the kind of dedication
that has helped make ASTM a success.

Again, may I offer my congratulations on this well-deserved
honor, and welcome you as a Fellow of the Society.
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